
WORKSHOP FOR STUDENTS  

On  

Prevention of Sexual Harassment at Workplace (POSH ACT, 2013) 

 

Internal Complaints Committee in collaboration with Gender Sensitization Committee 

organised a Workshop for students on POSH act, 2013 on 12th October 2023. The 

workshop was conducted by Ms. Vasudha Mehta – a legal awareness trainer for the POSH 

Act. The workshop aimed to raise students' awareness and sensitize them to the issue of sexual 

harassment, empowering them to effectively address and combat it. Throughout the workshop, 

students were educated about the relevant legislation and its complexities. The workshop 

primarily focused on addressing workplace sexual harassment, its different manifestations, 

preventive measures, and the process for filing complaints. Ms. Vasudha actively engaged all 

the students in various activities and discussions to elaborate on the procedures and resolution 

of sexual harassment grievances. This session proved to be a successful event, with 6 teachers 

as facilitators and 94 students in attendance who actively participated and gained knowledge 

about the legal framework.  
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